
  

 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION 

 
Bridge File 13640 – Nashim Drive 

 
 

Dear Property Owners/Residents: 

 

Lac La Biche County is scheduling the replacement of Bridge File 13640 to improve the safety 

standards of the crossing and this notice is to advise of the upcoming field work (subsurface soil 

drilling) scheduled for February 1, 2021.    

 

Location:   Nashim Drive between Tarrabain Dr. & 107 St. (SE 1-67-14-W4) 

Date:     February 1, 2020 

Expected Duration:  1 day 

Scope of Work:  Subsurface Soil Drilling  

Expected Hours of Work: 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. (daylight hours)  

 

Impact to Residents and Local Traffic: 

- Partial road closure (Single lane traffic controlled by signage / flag persons) 

- Noise and presence of drilling equipment / traffic. 

 

Residents are asked to please respect all signage, fencing, and barricades. We ask that the 

public stay clear of this area during the drilling operations. An additional notification will be 

issued once the construction schedule for the full replacement of the bridge is set.  

 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this important work. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please reach out to one of the contacts below: 

 

Consultant Contact: 

Greg Adamson, P.Eng.    Robin Purvis, P. Eng. 

WSP Canada Inc.    WSP Canada Inc.  

780-410-6805     250-360-3574 

 

Lac La Biche County Contacts: 

Max Ahmed, P. Eng.    Ali Memon, P.Eng.  

Engineering Technologist   Manager, Engineering Services 

780-623-6738     780-623-6801 


